## OHIO HOUSE BILL 248: VACCINE CHOICE

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health Committee, I personally thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248.

My name is Richard Haberkorn and I am a business owner in Ohio, and the reason I support House Bill 248 is because I believe vaccines should NOT be mandated. Please ask yourself where our state is going with Vaccines unapproved being injected into people. I am for prochoice, and my Uncle Roy chose to get both vaccines, in which he thought would protect him from COVID-19. Unfortunately, they did NOT and he recently passed I feel because of the vaccine. Uncle Roy had all the complications that are not reported by the main stream media, ex. Blood clots, water in the lungs, and ultimately heart attack. The United States has always supported freedom of choice, and that's where I stand as a patriot of the United States of America.

Thanks again for this opportunity to provide testimony and to be heard regarding the urgency of House Bill 248.

Sincerely,

Richard Haberkorn

Cichard Haberham

8.13.21